
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: Katie Koester 

DATE:  February 10, 2020 

SUBJECT: February Employee Anniversaries 

I would like to take the time to thank the following employees for the dedication, 
commitment and service they have provided the City and taxpayers of Homer over the 
years.   

Dan Miotke,  Fire 18 Years 

Tim Yarbrough, Fire 18 Years 

Jim Knott, Police 10 Years 

Nate Hull,  Police 7 Years 

Daren Hill Public Works 5 Years 

Jenny Carroll Admin 4 Years 

Morgan Tracy  Police 3  Years 

Kevin Co Library 1 Year 

Tyler Jeffres Police 1 Year 

          

 

 
 


